
KEYSTONE COUNCIL No. 113, A.M.D. 

April 26, 1997 

Masonic Temple, Dover, Delaware 

 

Keystone Council No. 113 was opened in form at 11:00 am with the following officers present: 

 

Sovereign Master   Warren F. Schueler, Sr. 

Senior Warden   Richard Scarlott, PSM - pt 

Junior Warden    Charles H. Lengel, Jr. 

Secretary - Treasurer   Mark E. Irwin, P.S.M. 

Senior Deacon    Horace G. Patterson, Jr., PSM - pt 

Junior Deacon    John B. Dorsey 

Chaplain    James A. Pletz 

Sentinel    Haywood I. Buck, Jr. 

 

Members present as per register. (13) 

The Sovereign Master welcomed all present. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting of October 26, 1996 were read and approved.  The 

Treasurer reported $58.39 in the checking account and $914.61 in the savings account. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to propose a by-laws change that would increase the 

dues to $2 above Grand Council dues. This change will be sent in the fall notice to all 

Companions for consideration at the next meeting. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to meet the same date as the other bodies which was 

determined to be October 25, 1997, in the Masonic Temple, Wilmington, Delaware at 11:00 am. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve to allow the Secretary to pay any necessary 

expenditures between now and the next meeting with a report to be given at that meeting. 

The current nominees for new members are Glenn Davis,  Randall Mullen and Albert 

Westerside. To this list the following were proposed for membership: Herbert Fulmer and 

Charles Conley. 

PSM Mark Irwin presented membership certificates to Companions Dreisbach, Buck and 

Townsend. 

Lewis J. Blackwell has agreed to take emeritus status. 

PSM Mark Irwin presented PSM John Irwin with his membership card to the Red Branch of Eri. 

PSM Scarlott gave a brief inspiring talk about the football player who played his heart out after 

his father died because now his blind father could finally see him. 

 

The following distinguished member were recognized: 

Deputy for Delaware Warren F. Schueler, Sr., A.A.S.R. 

M.I.G.M. Mark Irwin, Grand Council of Cryptic Masons of Delaware  

R.E.G.C. Franklin R. Townsend, Grand Commandery of K.T. of Delaware 

P.S.M.’s Blackwell, Scarlott, Littleton, Patterson, John Irwin and Mark Irwin 

The minutes of the meeting were read and approved as read. 

There being no further business, the Council was closed in form at 11:20 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

        
Mark E. Irwin, P.S.M. 

Secretary 


